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 Today is “A” Day                                                                                                      

 

Congratulation to the Boys Football team 

Hurrrrraaaay! Our Boys Football Team was victorious in the first game of 

this school year against Salina. They won comfortably 35 – 0. Let us 

congratulate them and encourage them to win their next game! One game 

at a time boys! 

Picture Day: October, 4, 2016 

Here it is again.  Approaching fast! 

What:         Picture Day at Stout 

Date:          Tuesday, October 4th, 2016 

When:         During Social Studies Class 

Where:        Stout Auditorium 

Dress nicely and appropriately for the occasion. Look your best. That 

picture will never go away. Your parents will show it to their friends and 

other family members. You will later show it to your kids and say, "here is 

your dad or mom when they were kids!" You might even show it to your grand kids! 

Missing Emergency Cards 

We are still missing some emergency cards. Please make sure to fill in and 

bring back the emergency cards that we’ve sent you. If you haven’t received a 

form, please pick up one from the office. It is very important to have these 

reports in case of an emergency!  

 Cheerleaders Bake Sale: Sept. 23, 2016

Your Stout Cheerleaders will be hosting a bake sale this Friday September 

23rd. Please bring your money to enjoy some awesome treats and help 

support our Cheer Team! 

Thanks so much! - Coach Poloni 

 Falcon Fund Winners Get a Full Week Hat Pass

The following students are our Falcon Fund winners for the week 

extending from Sept. 13 till Friday, Sept. 16. They have each earned a 

hat pass from Monday, Sept. 19 till Friday, Sept. 23. It means they can 

wear a hot all week long. 
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Ahmad Bazzi   6th grade 

Wail Al-Hashemi  7th grade 

Ahmad Berri   8th grade 

Please give them a "good job" and a "keep up the good work". 

 Games Club Starting Friday, October 7

Do you like to play board games?  Are you a card gamer? Do you 

think video games are too high tech? Go old school! Come play 

tabletop games at Games Club with Mr. Melvin. 

Games Club will begin meeting Friday, October 7th, and meet 

every Friday after that. We meet from 3:00 until 5:00 after 

school in room D-4.To participate: 

 You must be a good sport; 

 Have your parents sign a permission slip.  

Permission slips can be found outside room D-4, and must be turned in before Wednesday, October 5th. 

Disclaimer: We play card games and board games, not phone or video games. Thanks – Mr. Melvin 


